
 

 

 
 
 
19/6/2019 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 

  

We confirm that there is sufficient capacity within the current Wagga Base hydraulic infrastructure 

for Wagga Wagga Hospital Redevelopment Stage 3 to accommodate extension of basement as per 

architectural General Arrangement Plan IA172202-ACB-RB-DRG-1500-N. 

  

Should there be any further queries in relation to the attached please contact me on the below 

details; 

  

 
 
Craig Proctor | Project Manager  
 

 
 
3A/39 Bennu Circuit, Albury NSW 2640 
Ph: 02 6043 2910 I M: 0448 273 800 
E:   cproctor@cookedowsett.com.au 
W: www.cookedowsett.com.au 
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